Argyll and Bute Council Comhairle Earra Ghàidheal agus Bhòid

Customer Services: Education
Executive Director: Douglas Hendry





Rosneath Primary School, Clachan Road, Rosneath, Helensburgh G84 0RJ
Tel: 01436 831354 Fax: 01436 831341
If phoning or calling please ask for:
Mrs Emma McDermid – Head Teacher
e-mail: enquiries-rosneath@argyll-bute.gov.uk

Wednesday 18th November

Scottish Government Digital Inclusion Initiative

Dear Parents/ Carers,

In June the Scottish Government pledged to commit £30million to address digital exclusion amongst children and young people across Scotland. As part of this first step within the **Digital Inclusion Initiative**, 29 ipads have been allocated and assigned for pupils across our school. All devices will be carefully tracked and monitored to evaluate pupil engagement and measure improved attainment.

We are delighted our pupils will benefit from this fantastic initiative and this will act as our initial step in allocating every pupil their own digital device to support learning and teaching throughout the school day and to support home learning.

Each pupil receiving a device has attended an assembly sharing the purpose of their device and information around digital safety. However, to be able to activate the roll out of this first phase, it is imperative that parents/ carers of pupils receiving devices sign the information pack containing Argyll and Bute Digital Policies and return permission forms to the school office by **Monday 23**rd **November**.

If you have any queries on the events or matters above, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Emma McDermid

Emma McDermid







2015

2017

2019

